
INVITATION TO THE SEVENTY-EIGHTH AN- 
NUAL MEETING OF THE AMERICAN PHARMA- 

CEUTICAL ASSOCIATION IN BALTIMORE, 
DURING THE WEEK OF MAY 3, 1930. 

SAMUEL Y. HARRIS, LOCAL SECRETARY. 

Y E  pharmacists of Maryland of every branch feel highly 
honored that the AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION will 

hold its seventy-eighth annual meeting over which a distinguished 
native son will preside, in Baltimore. 

To me has been given the duty and privilege, as m a 1  Secretary, 
of directing the arrangements for this meeting and for entertaining 
those who will attend it, we hope, in greater 
numbers than ever before. I have invited the 
presidents and secretaries of the eight pharma- 
ceutical organizations of the state to act as an 
Executive Committee in conducting this meet- 

ing. Each of them has responded whole- 
heartedly and with every assurance that all 

will cooperate to insure the complete success of 
the meeting in every way. SAMUEL Y. HARRIS. 

We will not be able, on account of the fact that the meeting 
will be held so much earlier than is customary, to announce our 
plans in such detail as we should like to. Baltimore and Maryland 
have had close associations with the A .  PH. A. since its organization 
and are proud of its history and accomplishments. We shall do 
our best to make our guests feel at home and enjoy their visit 
with us. 

Hosts require guests in order to make hospitality possible and 
the more the merrier. My associates and I and all others in Mary- 
land connected with pharmacy in any way cordially invite the mem- 
bers and friends of the A. PH. A. to meet with us, May 5-10, 1930. 
Governor Ritchie, Mayor Broening and other officials extended a 
similar invitation during the Rapid City meeting. 


